
Dear Committee Members, 
This bill is not about health or vaccines. This is about removing our (citizen’s) right to refuse a for-profit 
product that has no liability if something goes wrong.  If this was about health or vaccines then this 
product WOULD have liabity to ensure that they are safe enough to take away our right to say no.  
 
The Healthy People 2020 initiative is about vaccines for adults too. Where does it stop? Vaccines 
required to get a license? Will you take vaccines yourself then? Will you protect freedom to choose 
then? It will be too late.  Our kids being vaccinated is the first step but the next is adults.  What WILL you 
do when they come for you?  
 
A product that is for-profit and has no liability if someone gets hurt should never be mandated.  
 
I hope you will consider this point of view and vote NO on this bill. 
 
P.S. Immunization is not the same as vaccination. 
Thank you, 
Kathryn R Johnson 
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